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Special Meeting held 17 November 

With Representatives of Carlisle Renaissance and Other O&S Committees

The protocol for future relations between O&S and Renaissance, developed by O&S Chairs Group, was acceptable to Renaissance Representatives.


There followed a question and answer session.


The Action Plan was being finalised and would come to O&S in the new year, it was important for the Board and Partners to remain flexible and take up opportunities for development by partners where they were within the aims of Renaissance.


Special Meeting held 8 December 

To Discuss the Report Presented by Paul Connoly of Consultants SERCO about Management Collaboration possibilities with Allerdale BC which had been given to all O&S Committees.
CROS Members, whilst not registering outright opposition to the possibilities, requested further information on the costs and pay-back of the scheme and questioned the timescale and what were the consequences of withdrawing once the process was started.  Plus questions on what should be the extent of consultation both internal and external.


The scheduled 11 December meeting was primarily concerned with the Budget and, whilst Members were aware that pressures existed, there was such great uncertainly about the general economic situation that the Budget would be difficult. Members did comment on most facets of the budget and await the Draft Budget at their January Meeting.


The Corporate Performance Monitoring Report was discussed and considered that the presentation was not as good as previous and the timing was not as current in some cases as was desirable, it was decided that these matters should be taken up by the Performance Task and Finish Group.
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